
Alan Yeung
Lucky Harvest Ltd
Unit 13
12 Artichoke Hill
London
E1W 2DE
18 January 2015

Submitted via Planning Portal
Development Management
Regeneration and Planning
London Borough of Camden
Judd Street
London
WC1H 8ND

Dear Sir,

Planning Application for Renovation of Shopfront to the Ground Floor Restaurant at 28 Chalk Farm Road 
NW1 8AG

I am writing to apply for the planning permission for the following works to the restaurant, Yum Cha Silks and
Spice, at 28 Chalk Farm Road London NW1 8AG  in order to maintain the building fabric and improve the 
business currently undertaken in the premises:

– repair and overhaul to external fascia and windows 
– renew signage to promote a refresh image for the restaurant
– alteration to lighting to the signages

Please find following drawings uploaded to the Planning Portal as listed below for your reference:

XP01 – Site Location Plan
XP10 – Existing Ground Floor Plan
XE01 – Existing Front and Side Elevations
PE01 – Proposed Front and Side Elevations

We hope the proposal above is acceptable and will obtain the required permission.

I am looking forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours faithfully,

Alan Yeung
on behalf of Lucky Harvest Ltd




